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Pete Morse of the Indianapolis office co-authored a letter for the Terralex
Connections newsletter on Aug. 22. As a co-chair of Terralex’s Labor &
Employment Law Practice Group, Pete authored this letter welcoming
readers to the special edition of the newsletter focused on labor and
employment practices from around the world.
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